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Dear Scientific and Technical Committee Member:

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency has scheduled a meeting
of the Scientific and Technical Committee (STC) for Tuesday,
October 19, 1993. The meeting will be held from 9:45 a.m. to
4:00 p.m. at the Comfort Inn/Airport which is located at
866 Albany-Shaker Road in Latham, New York. The telephone number
of the Comfort Inn/Airport (518) 783-1900. (Directions are
enclosed.)

The meeting will provide STC members with information regarding
the geophysical surveys that were conducted as a part of the
Reassessment. In addition, the proposed low-resolution coring
program will be discussed. I also think it would be informative
for STC members to share with the committee their current work
relating to PCBs and/or the Hudson River.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (212) 264-7508.

Sincerely yours,

Douglas J. Tomchuk, Project Manager
Hudson River PCBs Site Reassessment

Enclosures

cc: Bill Ports, NYSDEC
John Haggard, GE
Bob Montione, NYSDOH
Diane Wehner, NOAA
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